
 
January 2024 

 
 
 
  
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
January Toy Exchange 
 
  
 
As January is a month of moving on from the overindulgence of Christmas and it is a time to have a clear out, we are 
running a toy exchange for all of the children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 on Friday 26th January. 
 
Children are welcome to bring to school on this day a toy that they no longer play with or have outgrown, and they will 
be able to swap it for something else.  This will take place during the school day.  If you have any toys that you wish to 
'move on', please bring them to the school office and we will happily accept them. 
 
  
 
Also, building on the success of our child book swaps that take place at our Termly Reading Cafes, we will be 
installing a book swap for adults. There will soon be a cabinet outside of the main office where you can bring any 
books which you have read and exchange them for new reading material.  If you have any books you would like to 
donate to start the collection off please bring them to the office.  Our child book swap will take place at next week's 
Reading Café's so please encourage your child to bring in a book to swap.  Alternatively there is always a set of 
swappable books in the office for them you swap or choose a book from at any time. 
 
  
 
I look forward to seeing you all at the reading cafes and thank you for your continued support. 
 
  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Mrs T Smith 
 
Head of School 
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